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The Juniors Program wrapped up a fantastic October and we looking to close out the 
fall season on a high note! The highlight of the month surely was our trip to see the CU 
Buffs take on the UCLA Bruins at Prentup Field on Sunday, October 28. FC Boulder 
players accompanied the Buffs players to the field, served as ball kids during the match, 
and even got to play during halftime! It was great to have so many of our Juniors’ 
players there, taking part and supporting the larger soccer scene here in Boulder. 
 
Two of our 09 Boys teams – Cardinal 1 and Black – participated in the CSA Cup on 
October 6-7. Both teams represented the club well, with Cardinal going 2-1 and Black 
going 1-1-1. It was a great experience to play and experience soccer at the state level. 
 
October also brought us our 3rd Program Wide Training Session with a focus on 
defending in groups of three and across two lines of play. These sessions have been a 
huge success in developing program wide camaraderie, as well as providing a 
consistent curriculum among all of our Juniors players.  
 
We look forward to seeing the Juniors in the Winter season, as many are participating in 
our Friday Night Futsal League and Camps at the SPC. 
 


